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Quatrini Joins Liberty Foundation Board 
 

 
Caption: Jay Quatrini, newly elected director for the Liberty Foundation Board. 

 

AMSTERDAM- At Liberty’s monthly board meeting in September, Jay Quatrini was appointed to the 

Liberty Foundation Board of Directors for the 2011-2013 term. Quatrini, an Amsterdam native, received 

his BS from Le Moyne College, a JD from the New England School of Law and an LL.M. from New York 

University School of Law.  

 

Quatrini has over 20 years of experience in the entertainment industry and is considered a specialist in 

the field of music, television and motion pictures. He has extensive experience in production, finance 

and talent deals, recording agreements, music publishing, distribution agreements, touring, and 

merchandising and overall celebrity representations. Quatrini is also a frequent speaker on various 

subjects relating to the entertainment industry.  

 

When asked what he hopes to contribute to the Liberty Foundation Board, Quatrini stated, “I have seen 

the support Liberty gives to the community and to the individuals in its programs. I am proud to be a 

part of an organization like Liberty and am happy to have an opportunity to do my part in strengthening 

the agency’s community ties and partnerships.”  

 



“Jay Quatrini’s knowledge and expertise as a successful business person will be an invaluable asset to 

our Foundation and we are all looking forward to working with him as a member of our Board”, said 

CEO-Elect Mike Decker. 

 

Liberty Foundation, Inc. is a not-for-profit organization that provides funding for Family Support 

programs operated by Liberty, the Montgomery County Chapter NYSARC, Inc. as well as other worthy 

programs and projects benefiting people with disabilities in our community.  Since 1995 the organization 

has allocated over $5 million for supports and services for people with disabilities.  
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